
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th October 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
GO 4 SCHOOLS ACCESS 

  
I wrote to you recently on how you can support your child. 
  
I now attach a copy of the information you need to log on to find out your child’s progress and 
behaviour. 
  
You will not be able to access Go4Schools if the school has not received email contact details from 
you. 
  
This really is a very powerful tool and something I suggest that parents access on a regular basis to 
ensure they are up to date with their child’s behaviour and progress. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 


